
The Norman Paterson School of International Affairs invites you to attend one of our Virtual Information 
Sessions regarding our MA International Affairs program. A leader in its field, the Norman Paterson 
School of International Affairs (NPSIA) has an international reputation for providing the interdisciplinary 
training necessary to understand international issues and policy in a complex global environment. Our 
expertise includes: conflict resolution and security, terrorism and intelligence, international trade and 
finance, international governance and development. NPSIA is the only Canadian full member of the 
Association of Professional Schools of International Affairs, which is committed to preparing students for 
the global workplace of the 21st century. 
  
Our MA program also offers collaborative specializations in African Studies, Latin American and 
Caribbean Studies, and in Data Science. 
  
Our next Virtual Information Sessions are scheduled for November 24, December 5 and January 9, all at 
6:00pm EST. Students may register for these sessions via the link at the top of our MA Admissionsweb-
page, but please note registration is only available for the next upcoming session at a given time. We 
encourage you to attend and ask any questions you may have regarding graduate studies as a NPSIA MA 
student. 
  
If you had any questions about these Information Sessions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us 
at international.affairs@carleton.ca.  
  
 


